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Rural Development

June 6, 2023

James F. Rockett, Chair
Lower Bartlett Water Precinct
PO Box 315

Intervale NH 03845

Re: $14,999,000 USDA Water and Environmental Programs Loan and
$ 6,447,000 USDA Water and Environmental Programs Grant
FY23 Sewage Collection System Project

Dear James:

Congratulations! This letter is your official notification that the United States Department of
Agriculture (USDA) funding noted above has been approved. We are pleased to assist with the
funding for the Sewage Collection System Project.

USDA funding is subject to the conditions stated in our Letter of Conditions dated May 23,
2023. An executed copy of Form 1940-1, Request for Obligation of Funds, is enclosed for your
records.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Andrea Ansevin-Allen of our Concord
Area Office at (603) 223-6057. The Area Office will be contacting you regarding the next steps
in the process.
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Sarah Waring
State Director NH/VT

Rural Development
United Stated Department of Agriculture
Office: (802) 828-6066 | Cell: (802) 233-8497

Cc: Concord Office

Rural Development « Vermont & New Hampshire State Office
87 State Street, Suite 324 PO Box 249 Montpelier, Vermont 05601
Tel. (802) 828-6080 Fax (855) 794-3680 TY 711

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form AD-3027, found online
at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter
containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture,
Director, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or
email at program.intake@usda.gov.



